
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Burlingame [mailto:jburlingame@farmersagent.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:22 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 
 
I am a licensed insurance agent in the state of New Mexico. I'm writing you 
because I object to expanding FINRA's obligations to products that do not 
involve securities. 
 
FINRA's authority should not be expanded to include non-securities products and 
services. 
 
Insurance and other non-securities products are already subject to regulation at 
the state level.  The states have done a good job of overseeing these products. 
 
I urge you not to expand FINRA's obligations to include products that do not 
involve securities.  
 
Thank you for considering my views on this issue. 
 
John Burlingame 
505-884-5996 
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